Loup Power District Re-Licensing Information
Communication Example from Loup Power District

The Loup Power District has been taking place in a 10-year re-licensing adventure. Re-licensing takes a minimum of 5 years, and the Loup River Hydroelectric Project needs licensed because it uses the power of flowing water to generate electricity. Licensing this Project involves complying with the regulations of: the Federal Power Act (FPA), the National Environmental Policy Act, the Clean Water At, the Endangered Species Act, and the National Historic Preservation Act. Evaluations are done to check the economic, cultural, and environmental impacts of this hydroelectric project.

Reasons Why Proper and Professional Communication is Needed
In order to receive this licensing, proper communication is needed to defend the project. If Loup Power District does not take the situation seriously when presenting to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC), the project may not be approved. The Game and Parks Commission also listens to the presentations because the Project impacts wildlife in the area, including two endangered bird species. The presenters must communicate professionally and appear highly knowledgeable, or the funding to continue the Project may be stopped. This Project is always being “watched” by the public and organizations because of its impact on the environment, so one flaw in the way the company presents itself could impact the future of the Project. Remaining professional in communication and giving strong presentations can build up a strong reputation and ensure re-licensing. A memorable presentation can go a long way!
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